
NMD April Webinar: Customs and Border Protection Practice Tips 
 
Q: Will the CBP website records include an extension of stay or change of status 
approved by USCIS? 
 
A: No.   CBP currently does not have plans to make this information accessible to 
travelers (or their representatives) through the CPB website (www.cbp.gov/I94). CBP 
will have access to the extension of stay and change of status information, which will 
allow CBP to determine that a person who extends or changes status after arriving has 
not overstayed even though the expiration date has been reached on the publicly 
accessible I-94 record.  As part of its comments on the Interim Final Rule, AILA has 
recommended that CBP allow the data it accesses from USCIS to populate the CBP 
I-94 web portal so that travelers could print out this information, too.   
 

 


